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Quechee Gorge Public Meeting Materials

Public Meeting

The Vermont Agency of Transportation (Vtrans) hosted a public meeting on
Thursday, July 27th to discuss information on the short- and long-term
construction schedule and general traffic impacts. Thanks to all those that
joined us in-person and online!

The project team is posting the public meeting materials to theDocument
Library page. You can find the meeting presentation and video at this time on
this page. The meeting summary will be posted soon.

Please visit the Quechee Gorge web page for more information.

Undates to the meeting materials and construction activity will be posted to
the website regularly.

Please contact Marcy Miller, Community Engagement Manager, with questions.

Project Website

Contact Information:




Marcy Miller, Community Engagement Manager
802-371-2357
mmiller@fhistudio.com
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To learn more about VTrans Construction Projects, visit ourprojects website.




